Minutes of the staff-council meeting held on 30" April 2012

1. The minutes of the last staff council meeting were confirmed.

2. The Principal and the house put on record their appreciation %e outgoing Staff Council

secretary for her efforts and support for the smooth conduct of the staff council, during her
tenure of two years.

The new staff council secretary Dr. Shalini Kumar was formally congratulated and welcomed
for the year 2012-13.

3. Any other agenda: nothing was discussed.

The meeting ended with a vote of thanks to the chair.

Prir€ipal Dr. Jagneet Kaur Anand
(Secretary-Staff Council)
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